
Become a Lynx Pride Supporter in 2024-2025

The goal of Lynx Pride is to assist ALL North Linn extra-curricular activities, both financially and by enhancing school
spirit. We are proud of what our booster group has accomplished in just a few years and invite you to join us as a
member for the coming school year
.
Lynx Pride Individual Membership Levels
Level Amount Benefits
White $25 to

$49
● Lynx Pride membership
● Voting privileges at Lynx Pride meetings (for by-laws and board members)

Burgundy $50 to
$99

● Lynx Pride membership
● Voting privileges at Lynx Pride meetings (for by-laws and board members)
● 5 passes to any Lynx home activity that requires paid admission (sporting

event, music event, etc.)
Lynx $100 to

$199
● Lynx Pride membership
● Voting privileges at Lynx Pride meetings (for by-laws and board members)
● 10 passes to any Lynx home activity that requires paid admission

Pride $200 &
Up

● Lynx Pride membership
● Voting privileges at Lynx Pride meetings (for by-laws and board members)
● 15 passes to any Lynx home activity that requires paid admission

Lynx Pride Meetings: The Lynx Pride Board meets at 6:30 p.m. the second Wednesday of each month in the high school
library. All are welcome to attend to share ideas and comments. Election of officers is held at the June meeting. Our
Board members are President – Troy Ries (319-213-1213), Vice President – Jeff Munson (319-721-7490), Secretary –
Jody Michael (319-350-1474), Treasurer – Bridget Pflughaupt (319-721-8976) Director –Erin Garman (319-350-1570)
Director – Chris Nielsen (319-350-1238) Director – Bret Haughenbury (563-387-7020)

Please complete this form to become a Lynx Pride Supporter

White Lynx

Burgundy Pride

Name_______________________________ Phone _____________________________
Mailing Address___________________________________________________________

You may mail the completed form to "LYNX PRIDE", c/o Walker State Bank, P.O. Box 37, Walker, IA 52352. Checks
should be made payable to LYNX PRIDE.

Lynx Pride is a not-for-profit organization and contributions are tax deductible.


